
Dear _________,

My name is ___________. I’m a musician and member of the Louisville Federation of Musicians (LFM). 
I’m reaching out to you because I wanted to be sure you are aware of The Community Music Partnership (CMP), a special program administered jointly through the Louisville Metro Council and the Louisville Federation of Musicians (LFM) which makes professional musical entertainment available to nonprofit organizations such as yours, free of charge. Funds from the CMP can be used for public events and such as community festivals, neighborhood block parties, senior centers, health fairs and more. You can find more specifics about this opportunity by going to the CMP page on the LFM website: https://louisvillemusicians.org/community-music-partnership/.
As a member of [group name], I think our music can add a lot to these sorts of festive events. If you’d like to get a sense of what our music is like, please go to [group website or social media] and take a listen. 
If you have any questions about the CMP or want to know more about how we can help your organization with music entertainment, please let me know. I would be happy to provide answers to your reply to this email. If you’d like to talk directly, please give me a call at [phone number].

Sincerely,

